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Principal’s Report

Well-being Day last Wednesday was a success!

Students from K-6 were involved in various different “well-

being” activities across the day. We had letter writing,

collaborative mural art, yoga, stress ball workshop,

gratitude jar, mindfulness colouring, mandala art and

bubble creations! I was able to sit in on many of the

different activities and enjoyed experiencing a sense of

calm across the school. It was also pleasing to see all

students working together and practising mindfulness and

wellbeing!

Essential Energy – Electricity Safety Week.

Students in K-2 were fortunate enough to have been

selected to launch Electricity Safety Week last Thursday.

Mr Gurmesh Singh visited our school to open the day!

Students in K-2 learnt about electricity and how to stay safe

around electricity, both in the home and when outdoors. We

also managed to get outside in the sunshine and

participate in a range of electricity safety themed outdoor

activities.

‘Innovation and Opportunities’

Responsible, Respectful, Resilient Learners

Proud Moments
Congratulations

KNM Daisy Stitt

1/2C James Hill

2/3B Brenan Mackenzie

4/5H Mia Stewart

5/6G Noah Paulger Jerrett

This Week’s Characteristics include:
active learning, demonstrating resilience,
leadership, responsible, kind & caring.

Year 5/6 and 3/4 Camp. Year 5 and 6 students will be

going to Canberra and Sydney from 13th November to the

17th November. Students will depart school on Sunday

night and return to school Thursday. Additional information

regarding cost was send out last week. The total cost of the

excursion is $600. More information regarding a detailed

itinerary and checklist will be sent out early next term. Year

3 and 4 students are going to The Adventure Centre from

24th-26th October. The cost of this excursion is $315 per

person. If you would like financial assistance please make

sure you contact Mrs Hunter or Ms Grace as we would not

like anyone missing out.

Camp fundraiser raffle. We have students in Years 3-6

going on annual camps this year. Our Year 5 and 6

students are going to Sydney and Canberra and our 3 and

4 students are going to The Adventure Centre. We have

organised a raffle to fundraise money to help support

students and families with the expense.

Congratulations to all the students who participated

at the North Coast Athletics Carnival on Friday.

Charlie Hewitt, Maicy Gibbs, Livia Oppliger, Moale Grant

and Hayden Brien. Students participated in a range of

both track and field events. We are so proud to have

these athletes represent our school at this level. An

outstanding achievement to reach this level!

Our beautiful Ms Tanis is back doing choir! Choir will

be on every Thursday afternoon. Our Junior Choir

consists of students in years 2 and 3 and our Senior

Choir are very busy with rehearsals for the grand Choral

Festival at The Sydney Opera House in October.

Choral Festival is fast approaching! Our senior choir

group will be performing at the Sydney Opera House on

Tuesday 18th October. Notes have previously gone out

regarding ticket sales. Tickets for the event will go on

sale on Tuesday 13th September. There are only limited

seats available and 3 tickets available per transaction.

Students are currently learning about 15 songs with the

guidance of Ms Tanis!



What’s on this week?                                                                                                                        

Monday 

5th September

Year 6 Checkin 

Assessment

Tuesday 

6th September

Year 6 Checkin 

Assessment, 2/3B Library

Wednesday 7th

September

THS Visit

KNM Library

Thursday 8th

September

Extension Writing Group, 

Choir with Miss Tanis

Friday 9th

September

4/5H & 5/6G Library, 

Scripture, Canteen

Important Dates 

18th October – Choral Festival, Sydney

24th-26th October – The Adventure Centre

13th – 18th November – Year 5 & 6 Sydney 

Canberra excursion

P&C News

P&C Meeting 
1st Tuesday night of the month at 6:00pm in 
the school library. All parents welcome.

Lunch Orders Paid Online
To assist parents who do not have cash for lunch orders
the P&C have decided to provide a direct online
payment account.

BSB: 533 000
Account: 10657699
Please put your child’s first name and surname initial in
the reference to assist the canteen volunteers.
The lunch order form will still be required by Friday
morning.

Bonville P&C Trivia Night 
Friday 14th October 2022.

The P & C will be providing more 
information in the next few weeks.

Recycling Program - Bottles wanted!

2/3B are collecting recyclable bottles. Please rinse 

bottles and bring them to Ms Bourke’s classroom! These 

recyclables will be refunded and all proceeds will be put 

towards the Stage 2 and 3 camps.

Remember September for Pancreatic Cancer!

Remember September is a way to honour someone

you’ve lost to pancreatic cancer, or stand with someone

fighting this disease. Choose Give It Up and give up a

vice of your choosing like caffeine or sugar, or choose to

Move It and walk 63km over the month.

Judy Watson was a beloved teacher at Bonville Public

School who lost her battle with pancreatic cancer. She

had been at Bonville Public School for around 20 years

and we miss her greatly. Ian Watson, Judy’s husband

has started his 63km Remember September Challenge.

Please follow the link to sponsor Ian:

http://remsept.cc/s/ianwatso 

Bonville Public School will be holding a ‘Purple Day’

fundraiser on Friday 23 September, to raise funds for life-

saving pancreatic cancer research to improve survival

rates for people fighting pancreatic cancer. All money will

go towards for life-saving research! We will also have a

tin in the office for donations.

Have a great week and thank you for your continued 

support of Bonville Public School.

Francine Hunter

Principal





Thank you to our generous 2021/2022 sponsors who 
have funded for our sport uniforms

2022/2023 sponsorship packages
Last Chance to become a sponsor.

Annual sponsorship packages are now available through the P&C for the 
2022-2023 financial year! Sponsorship enables us to invest more into the 
grounds and infrastructure of our lovely school and at the same time helps 
businesses be seen! Get your logo on every newsletter for a year and so much 
more.
If you would like to be a part of helping our school community and students to 
thrive, while enhancing your business profile, watch your emails for an 
invitation to check out the sponsorship packages available. Packages are 
available until 30th June, so get in quickly. If you have any questions please 
reach out to bonvillepandc@gmail.com.

mailto:bonvillepandc@gmail.com

